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June 19, 2008
To Whom It May Concern:

I am happy to write a letter of recommendation for Carlos Diaz. He was a student in my
Principles of Financial Accounting class during the 2008 spring semester at Seminole
Community College, Oviedo Campus. Carlos was also a student in my Principles of
Managerial Accounting class during the 2008 summer A semester.

I was impressed with Carlos’ desire and ability to learn. He earned an “A” in both
Financial Accounting and Managerial Accounting. All of Carlos’ assignments were
completed on time. He asked questions when appropriate and easily grasped new
accounting concepts presented to him. In addition, Carlos had an excellent attendance
record in both classes. .

I enjoyed teaching Carlos and wish all of my students had his level of commitment.
Although I have only known Carlos for a short time, my experience with him leads me to
believe he is a dedicated student and would be an asset to any organization.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely, ~
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Christine Wright, CPA "‘
Professor of Accounting

Seminole Community College
wrightc@scc-fl.edu
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